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In response to the request for comments it is almost impossible for normal people affected by the plan to make
comments due to the sheer volume of paperwork we have received and the complexity of the issues.

The impact on the environment and the air quality are obviously extremely negative , and more and more
expensive to mitigate leaving the overall cost continuing to sky rocket.

It is claimed the benefits will also be negligible and not last beyond 5 years , in these times there must be a
better solution involving less carbon output than yet another six lane toxic motorway.

David Walland
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